Announcement No. 24 /2565
Services of the Consulate-General from 24-25 November 2022

Due to the the strengthening prevention and control measures of the new
crown pneumonia epidemic of Qujiang New District Epidemic Prevention and
Control Headquarters.

The Royal Thai Consulate-General in Xi’an wishes to inform that in order
to comply with efforts of local authorities to address the situation, the Consulate-
General will suspend the Consular Services from 24-25 November 2022. The
resumption of service will be further notice.

For emergency cases, please contact the Consulate-General at Email:
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